
The Bell Choir Club 

Students joining this club will be involved in playing and performing with hand bells during the 

November/December season.  Students will tour the school during school hours, performing before 

other classrooms and office staff.  This club will also make an appearance at the 6-String Club’s Winter 

Show on Friday, December 8, at 7:00 PM.   

 

Here is how this club works: 

Each student is assigned to play one note (sometimes two notes).  Each time that note appears in the 

song, the student is responsible to ring his/her bell.  The combination of all of the bells being rung at the 

correct times completes the song.  The music is fun to listen to, and fun to watch.   

Students in this club are encouraged to purchase and wear white/green/red sweatpants and sweatshirts 

or pajamas. 

 

Meetings are in room 202 on Monday afternoons from 2:45 to 2:50.    


